
The Dr. John Ashton Travel Award 

This award was established by his wife Sheila and son Darby through generous 
contributions made in his memory by his family, friends and colleagues.  
John Ashton was the Principal of Grenfell from 2005 until his passing in 2008.  He 
was a pivotal figure in the evolution of Grenfell and was also internationally 
recognized, prize-winning scholar in his chosen field of Folklore.  Valued at a 
portion of the income of the investment, the award will be given annually to an 
undergraduate student at Grenfell Campus who meets the minimum academic 
requirements for an award as defined by Memorial University of Newfoundland 
and wishes to travel for academic purposed.  Preference will be given to a 
student with demonstrated financial need and/or who is facing other barriers, 
such as a disability, for which the funding would help to overcome obstacles to 
participate in academic travel opportunities.  A special application form is 
required and may be obtained from the Student Services Office, Grenfell Campus 
or by calling 637-6249.  The award will be granted by the Senate 
Committee on Undergraduate Scholarships, Bursaries and Awards on the 
collective recommendation of the Division of Heads, Grenfell Campus. 

Name: __________________________    Student #: _______________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

Are you in receipt of a Canada Student Loan? _____________________________ 

If so, S.I.N. ________________________  D.O.B. ___________________________ 

On a separate sheet describe your plans for academic travel.  Also, include any 

barriers you may face. 

Deadline:  October 13
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